
NEW BEDFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
455 COUNTY STREET 

NEW BEDFORD, MASSACHUSETTS 02740 
 
 

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE  
NEW BEDFORD SCHOOL COMMITTEE 

 

KEITH MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

COMMUNITY ROOM 
                                            

225 Hathaway Blvd., New Bedford, Massachusetts 
 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 22, 2010 
  

7:00 P.M. 
 

       

 

1. CALL TO ORDER 
 
2. ROLL CALL OF COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
 
3. NEW BUSINESS 

  
A. Request approval of the following field/building usage: 
 

1) David Vieira/President, on behalf of the New Bedford Youth Soccer Association, 
for permission to use the field at Brooks School and Normandin Middle School on 
Saturdays from 8:00 A.M. – 4:00 P.M. and Sundays from 10:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 
for their spring program from March through mid-June, 2011, with a waiver of 
the rental and custodial fees at Normandin Middle School. (Rental fee is $100.00 a day 
(total $3200.00 from March 2011 - June 2011/Weekend rental fee.) Custodial fee is $90.00 a day (total 
$1440.00 from March 2011-June 2011) Custodian N/A at Brooks.) 

 
2) David Vieira/President, on behalf of the New Bedford Youth Soccer Association, 

for permission to use the field at Brooks School and Normandin Middle School on 
Saturdays from 8:00 A.M. – 5:00 P.M. from August to mid-November, 2011, with 
a waiver of the rental and custodial fees at Normandin Middle School. (Rental fee 
is $100.00 a day (total $3200.00 from March 2011 - June 2011/Weekend rental fee.) Custodial fee is 
$90.00 a day (total $1440.00 from March 2011-June 2011) Custodian N/A at Brooks.) 
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3) Request from Latisha Silva/Co-Chair, on behalf of the South Central/South First 
Street Neighborhood Association, for permission to use the gymnasium and 
forum at the Gomes School on Friday, December 10, 2010 from 6:00 P.M. – 8:30 
P.M. to hold their annual Community Children’s Holiday Celebration, with a waiver 
of all fees and to distribute flyers announcing the event to students at Gomes 
School. (Gym and forum rental is $54.00/ $90.00 custodial fee.) 

 

4) Request from American Legion Baseball to use Walsh Varsity Field on August 
12th, 13th and 14th 2011 for American Legion Junior Regional Baseball 
Tournament. Will pay $250 per day groundskeeper fee and lights, NBPS also to 
receive percent of food truck. 

 
B.   Request from Heather Larkin, Assistant Superintendent/Student Services for permission to 

travel to Orlando, FL from Friday, December 10 to Sunday December 12, 2010 to attend 
the Inspired by Hope conference, at no cost to the local budget.  (Travel transfer, parking 
and meals - $200 to be paid through SPED ARRA grant.) 

 
C. Request from Loretta Bourque, on behalf of the Cove Street Neighborhood Association, to 

distribute flyers to students at the Hannigan and Taylor Schools announcing their annual 
Christmas Tree Lighting event on Friday, December 3, 2010. 

 
D. Discussion regarding the instrument to be used and the process for the evaluation of the 

Superintendent. 
   
 

4. ADJOURN                   

 
NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING 

 
MONDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2010 

HAYDEN MCFADDEN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
7:00 P.M. 


